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YEDA-Leo Baeck School Celebrates the End of the
Academic Year 2014-2015

On June 25, 2015, Kiryat Bialik Mayor Eli Dukorsky and Kiryat Bialik Superintendent of
Education Ami Reuven joined the YEDA-Leo Baeck Kiryat Bialik School in celebrating the
completion of the school’s second year of operation.

At the ceremony, first and second grade students conducted a show about daily life in the
school and the quality education they receive in terms of academics, values and character.
Students also dramatized selections of Torah stories that they learned about this year.
Students, parents, school staff and guests thoroughly enjoyed an incredible performance by
the school choir.

The PTA Chairman thanked the school principal and teaching staff. The Kiryat Bialik
Superintendent of Education remarked on the incredible success of the school after only two
years in operation and how it has already joined ranks as one of the best elementary schools
in the City.

A week before the school event, four of YEDA’s 2" graders were honored at a large ceremony
hosted by the City, during which Mayor Dukorsky presented Kiryat Bialik elementary school
children with certificates of excellence and merit for social activities, community service,
contribution to classroom social life, and academic excellence.

On July 1%, we will commence our summer school program for all YEDA-Kiryat Bialik students.
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Thank you for making this school year possible and for helping us to break the myth that
“demography defines destiny.”

Eran Dubovi Itai Karin
YEDA-Leo Baeck Israel CEO YEDA School leader




